
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, after a discussion with the 
Chairman, Scott Phillips, that the regular meeting of the 
Needles Park & Recreation Commission of the City of Needles 
to be held on Thursday, December 26, 2019, is hereby 
cancelled due to lack of quorum. The next regular meeting will 
be adjourned to Thursday, January 23, 2020 at 4:00pm.     
 
 
Jennifer Valenzuela 
Recreation Manager 
 
Posted: December 19, 2019 
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